
 

 

 

Welcome to Clawson Public Schools! 

 

Parents, guardians, and caregivers, the procedure for paying lunch accounts is very simple. 

There are a few ways to accomplish it. 

1. Drop a cash or check made out to Clawson Food Service directly to the office of your students’ 

school. 

2. Send in a check or cash with your student.  They can drop it to the office or take it right into the 

café and give it to one of our cashiers.  Make sure if it is cash, it is in an envelope with the students 

name clearly labelled. 

3. Mail a check, again, made out to Clawson Food Service, to your student’s school, attn. Food Service 

Department 

4. You can also pay directly on line to your students account as instructed in the next form listed. 

 


